Hello University of Waterloo students,

The Student Associations are partnering with the Waterloo Town and Gown Committee to look at the state of student housing experiences in our community. We'd like you to take 15 minutes to answer the following student housing survey. This data is very important in measuring the scope of present and future issues around housing in the City of Waterloo: quality, type, affordability, experiences and expectations (just to name a few). Your answers will help us gain insights on current areas of concern, and inform future action items and advocacy.

Participation in this survey is confidential and voluntary. You may decline to answer any question by leaving it blank. Public reports of this survey will include only summarized results, ensuring that no individual can be identified.

Upon completion of the survey, if you provide your name and email address, **you will be entered into a draw to win one of the following** *PRIZES*: \$50 Conestoga Mall gift card, \$50 Valu-mart gift card, \$50 Walmart gift card, or \$50 Uptown gift card.

Survey Link: 2023 Waterloo Town & Gown Student Accommodations Survey

We'd encourage you to share this survey with other UW, WLU and Conestoga College students. The survey will be open for responses until April 5.

Thanks in advance for your participation!

On behalf of Waterloo's Town and Gown Committee including,



This message was sent by Tanja Curic, whose mailing address is Waterloo City Centre at 100 Regina Street South, and whose email address is Tanja.Curic@waterloo.ca. It is sent on behalf of the City of Waterloo Town and Gown Committee, whose contact information may be accessed at <a href="https://www.waterloo.ca/en/government/committees.aspx#Town-and-Gown-Committees.">www.waterloo.ca/en/government/committees.aspx#Town-and-Gown-Committees.</a> Can't unsubscribe.